November 1, 2022

Steven Wojcik 621 Old Meetze Rd. Warrenton, VA 20186

HE Carter Nevill, Mayor Members of the Town Council Town of Warrenton PO Box 341 Warrenton, VA 20188

Dear Mayor Nevill and members of the Town Council:

I am writing to be considered for reappointment for another term to the Town of Warrenton Architectural Review Board. I have been a member of the board since 2010 and have learned a lot over the years and hopefully have contributed to its value. Please consider my reappointment to the ARB so I can continue this work. I do recognize that it has been quite a long time and it is my intent that this would be my last term if approved.

Sincerely,

Steven Wojcik